
April 27, 2020 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Today, I’d like to take a moment to recognize faculty and students for their outstanding 
contributions in areas of academics, research, scholarship, creative activities and more. In 
previous years, we noted their achievements at a campus gathering. Due to the coronavirus 
pandemic, this year’s Celebration of Achievement will come in the form of a video presentation, 
rather than an in-person ceremony.  
 
This change does not diminish the tremendous achievements of this year’s group of honorees. 
 
In addition to SRU’s finalist for the Syed R. Ali-Zaidi Award for Academic Excellence, the video 
recognizes the Presidential Undergraduate Scholars; Outstanding Students in Research, 
Scholarship or Creative Activity; Outstanding Student Academic Leader Awards; Service Leader 
Awards; Global Engagement Awards (International and Domestic); First Year Leader Scholar 
Program Board of Governors Scholarship recipients; as well as faculty winners of the President's 
Awards for Scholarly and Creative Achievement and Excellence in Teaching. 
 
I invite all of you share in the celebration by clicking here. A link to the video appears at the top 
of the page. 
 
Congratulations to one and all. 
 
Best, 
 
Bill 
 
 

https://www.sru.edu/news/042720a

